
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Please take notice that the Macon County Board of Commissioners will conduct a public 
hearing on Tuesday, March 8, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in the Commission Boardroom located on the 
third floor of the Macon County Courthouse at 5 West Main Street, Franklin, NC 28734, 
concerning the proposed “Amended and Restated Wireless Telecommunication Facilities 
Ordinance of Macon County,” which amends and restates the presently existing Wireless 
Telecommunication Facilities Ordinance of Macon County. Public comment upon the same shall 
be received at this public hearing. The public is invited to attend this public hearing. 

The proposed amendments are for the purpose of bringing the Wireless 
Telecommunication Facilities Ordinance of Macon County into compliance with Chapter 160D of 
the North Carolina General Statutes. The proposed amendments can be viewed on the county’s 
website at www.maconnc.org under the “Public Announcements” tab, and a hard copy may be 
obtained in the lobby at the Courthouse Annex Building, 5 West Main Street, Franklin, North 
Carolina.   
 

This the 15th day of February, 2022. 

 

Derek Roland 
Ex Officio Clerk to the Board 
Macon County Board of County Commissioners 


